
Hello everyone!         4/11/2024 
 
I hope everyone survived the winter and are enjoying spring right now.  I know you probably 
are not thinking about volleyball at this time but I thought you would like to know the dates of 
the clinics in August so you could make your plans if you are attending (which I strongly 
encourage).  Here are the dates: 
 
Thursday August 9, 2024 @ Johnston   4:00 – 7:00 
 
Wednesday  August 14, 2024 @ LeMars   5:30 – 8:30 
 
Thursday August 15, 2024 @ Clear Lake  5:30 – 8:30 
  
Sunday  August 18, 2024 @ Cedar Rapids Prairie 2:00 – 5:00 
 
Monday August 19, 2024 @ WACO   5:30 – 8:30 
 
Tuesday August 20, 2024 @ Osage   5:30 – 8:30 
 
Saturday August 24, 2024 @ Atlantic   9:00 – 12:00  
 
 
Also, just to let you that I have been asked over and over by players, coaches, officials, and 
parents if we are changing with the college rules changes dealing with the second touch rule 
and the jewelry rule.  The NFHS did not make any changes to those two rules for the 2024 
season.  Therefore the jewelry rule will be the same as last year and the NFHS is going to 
monitor the NCAA’s rule change on successive contacts this year before any potential change in 
2025 at the high school level.  
 
Another area I would like to inform you on is postseason and state qualifications.  A new 
requirement is if a college official is interested in working the state tournament, you would have 
to be available for one of the following three dates, October 21, 22, or 23, for one of the 
following Regional-Semifinal dates, October 24 or 28, and one of the following Regional Final 
dates, October 29 or 30.  Please keep this in consideration when setting your postseason 
availability. 
 
Registration for the 24-25 volleyball season will be available July 1. 
 
Any questions please call. 
 
I hope you all have a great spring and summer and see you in August. 
 
Deb  
 
 



 
 


